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NATIONAL CHARITY LEAGUE, INC. FORMS NEW SEATTLE CHAPTER

LOS ANGELES (February 15, 2018) – National Charity League, Inc. (NCL), the nation’s premier mother-daughter non-profit organization, announced today the formation of the Seattle Metro Chapter in Washington. Seattle Metro is the 246th NCL Chapter in the United States. 

Seattle Metro is the 11th Chapter in the Northwest, and will cater to mothers and daughters who reside or attend school in Seattle, west of Lake Washington or in Shoreline. With 61 members already registered, the Seattle Metro Chapter will be finalizing its founding membership by February 28. 

In addition to participating in national NCL philanthropic initiatives, the Chapter’s inaugural members will have the opportunity to choose which local organizations they will support through hands-on service hours. Daughters in seventh through tenth grade, known as Ticktockers, and their mothers, known as Patronesses, will together embark on a traditional Six Year Core Program focused on philanthropy, strengthening mother-daughter relationships, cultural experiences and leadership opportunities. 

“With the Seattle Metro Chapter we now have five thriving Chapters in Washington,” said Renée Tuzee, Executive Director and CEO, NCL, Inc. “Not only does this new Chapter represent our growth, but also our commitment to serving local communities all over the country. We look forward to supporting the Seattle Metro Chapter’s efforts.” 

For more information about the Seattle Metro Chapter or Membership, please contact the Vice President of Membership at nclseattlemetro@nclonline.org.   

About National Charity League, Inc.
Established in Los Angeles, California in 1925, and incorporated in 1958, National Charity League, Inc. is the premier organization of mothers and their daughters in grades 7-12. Currently the membership organization has 65,000 Members in 248 Chapters that thrive in 26 states nationwide.  Having grown by nearly 70 percent in the last decade, those Members contributed more than one million volunteer hours to more than 3,000 local philanthropy partners last year alone. For more information or for alumnae interested in reconnecting, visit the website at www.nationalcharityleague.org to find a Chapter in your area. 
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